	Best Practice: Central Missouri PCC
	 

	Business Mail 101
	 

	 
	 

	The Central Missouri PCC offered, for the first time, Business Mail 101 in a classroom environment.
“The results were outstanding” said Cathy Rupard, Industry Co-chair.  There were several attendees who were new to the mailing industry.  The facilitator provided samples of the documents necessary to present mail, how to obtain a permit and covered the entire process for getting the mail into the mailstream.  The class was very well received and will become an essential part of all upcoming Mailer’s Conferences.  
	


